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If growing in faith is truly your #1 priority in life, 

shouldn’t it top your list of New Year’s resolu-

tions?   Sure, there’s nothing wrong with losing 

weight or paying off debt…but what about your 

faith?  What about your Christian New Year’s Resolu-

tions?  

 Here’s a list of Christian New Year’s Resolutions. It 

might spark some ideas or be helpful in picking a real-

ly good one: 

 1. Read Your Bible 20 Minutes a Day, Every Day 

Sure, reading the Bible consistently may not sound 

like a very glamorous or interesting Christian New 

Year’s Resolution at first, but it really does make a 

difference! 

 2. Go to Church Every Week without Fail 

Is going to church really necessary? Yes. The New 

Year is the perfect time to get back in the habit if it’s 

been a while.  

 3. Set Aside 20 Minutes Each Day to Pray 

Sometimes it’s easier to consume information all day 

long — magazines, podcasts, TV…those things are 

definitely good. But we run the risk of filling our 

brains with SO much noise that we crowd out all 

the space for quiet reflection and prayer.  Carving 

out 20 minutes of quiet time in prayer doesn’t have 

to be difficult. 

For example, you could: 

Wake up 20 minutes earlier 

Pray in the shower 

Pray while you’re doing your hair/make-up 

Pray during your morning or evening commute 

Pray on your lunch break 

Pray while making dinner 

Pray with your kids before bed every night 

The possibilities are endless! 

 4. Join a Bible Study 

Does your church have a regular Bible study or do 

you know of one in your area? If not — ask 

around! You can even create your own. 

Not only is this Christian New Year’s Resolution a 

great way to dig into the Bible for greater insights, 

but you can find some great community this way as 

well. 

 5. Try Fasting 

Fasting is a spiritual discipline that is very powerful, 

but often overlooked. Maybe this year is the year 

you want to read up on it and try it out? 

 6. Start Tithing 

The Scriptures are very clear — Christians are called 

to be generous. If you haven’t gotten in the tithing 

habit yet, now is a great time to start! Even if you 

can’t give a lot, start with something. You can al-

ways work your way up as your faith grows (and it 

will!) 

 7. Forgive Past Grudges 

The Bible makes it abundantly clear — if you are a 

Christian, you are expected to forgive those who 

have hurt you. Note: This doesn’t mean what they 

did is okay, but you do need to get rid of any 

grudges or un-forgiveness you may be harboring in 

your heart. 

 8. Find a Mentor or Accountability Partner 

It’s one thing to say you’re going to make a change 

in your life — it’s another to find someone to keep 

you accountable to actually make that change. If 

you’re feeling stuck — or just serious about chang-

ing — find a mentor or accountability partner to 

help hold you accountable. 

9. Be a More Loving/Involved Spouse, Parent, Sibling, 

or Friend 

We’re all guilty of letting our relationships slide a bit 

at times. Ready to make this year the year you 

change that? Don’t promise to just “do better.” Get 

specific. What are 1-5 specific actions you are going 

to do to improve your relationships and when are 

you going to do them? 

10. Be Content with What You Have 

It is difficult to be content in America. There are al-

ways ads and commercials surrounding us, remind-

ing us to want more, more, more. This year — may-

be you want to get intentional about fighting that 

urge. Perhaps you’d like to try a “No Spend” 

month, and then save that money for something 

important or give it to charity? 

11. Refuse to Gossip 

Are you guilty of gossiping? Maybe this year is the 

year you decide to change that.  

12. Do Random Acts of Kindness 

This is a fun one — and it’s actually really easy to 

do if you’re willing to get creative! Choose a set 

number to do every week or month. It will be well 

worth it! 

So, what Christian New Year’s Resolutions are you 

making this year?  

 

~   from “Looking for Christian New Year’s Resolution  

Ideas? Try one of these!” 

blog post 12/18/2017 by Brittany  

equippinggodlywomen.com  

 

https://equippinggodlywomen.com/community/is-going-to-church-really-necessary/
https://equippinggodlywomen.com/faith/christian-new-years-resolutions/
https://equippinggodlywomen.com/faith/christian-new-years-resolutions/
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INDEX & UPDATE 

The Church Council did not meet in December.  

They will convene in January.  A report will be in 

the February newsletter 

* * * * * * * *  

Save The Date! 

Meal Packaging Event at                 

St. Mark’s Lutheran 

Saturday, April 6, 2019 

Volunteers Needed: All Ages and Abilities 

Watch for future details on how you can 

be involved with this Outreach Committee 

project. 
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“Glory to God in highest heaven,       

Who unto man His Son hath given;  

While angels sing with tender mirth,        

A glad new year to all the earth.” 

— Martin Luther 

Church Office 323-4619        Fax 323-2452         
Website: stmarkswilliamsport.org       

Main e-mail:  stmarks@stmarkswilliamsport.org 
Rev. James West, Pastor               jwest@stmarkswilliamsport.org

 949-212-8644 
Christian Humcke, Dir. of Music         chumcke@stmarkswilliamsport.org 
Bernadette Jones, Youth & Fam.  bjones@stmarkswilliamsport.org 

Graydon Yearick, Financial Sec. gyearick@stmarkswilliamsport.org 
Lou DeSeau, Environmental Serv.  
 
Mel Wentzel, Council President melvinwentzel@gmail.com 
 home 570-327-8286  
Becky Miller Pryor, Vice-President home 570-971-4585  
Wanda Fortin,  Secretary         570-337-9137 
Jackie Kinney, Treasurer jskinney1@yahoo.com          
Todd Smith, Director, The Way   tsmith@southerntioga.org 
Kathy Eshelman, Stephen Ministry    570-433-0522 
Janet Jones, Parish Life                   jgmacookie@comcast.net 
Debra Buckman, dbuckman@pct.edu or dabuckman65@gmail.com 
          Family Promise Coordinator  
Kathy Kolb, Prayer Chain kathykolb@kolbnetworks.net 
Sally Bjornstad, Altar Flowers      570-494-6637  

STAFF OFFICE HOURS 

Pastor:  The Rev. James West  

 Sun-Wed 8 a.m.-1 p.m. & by appointment 

Sexton:  Lou DeSeau  

 Sun - Thurs  5:30 a.m.—1:00 p.m. 

Parish Musician: Christian Humcke 

 Sun/Mon/Wed mornings; Mon/Thu evenings 

Financial Secretary: Graydon Yearick 

 Mon & Wed 8:00 a.m.—11:00 a.m. 

Youth & Family:  Bernadette Jones 

 Secretary:  

 Mon-Fri  9 a.m—2 p.m. 

mailto:kathykolb@kolbnetworks.net
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Grace to you and peace. 

Welcome to 2019, more precisely, the Year of 

Our Lord 2019! I often get caught up the practice of 

looking back on the events of one year and won-

dering about what will happen in the year ahead. 

However useful that may be, I’m wondering if it 

might be helpful to reflect on the reality that God 

has been reflecting on what it means to have lived 

among us as a human being for two thousand nine-

teen years. Time and eternity meet in Christ Jesus. 

Living in this reality helps us see our place in this 

unfolding history. Strange as it sounds, history is 

our making sense of how God draws us into the 

future creating it for us one day at a time. 

My prayer for all of us is that we take time to 

bask in the glory of Christmas/Epiphany. I like it 

when the day of Epiphany (January 6) is a Sunday. 

It’s a reminder that Christmas and Epiphany are 

connected. We can learn much about our own 

times when we reflect on the realities that faced the 

Holy Family. This is the deep mystery of faith, we 

are wrapped up in this history as well. It is the fami-

ly history of the people of God. May this season of 

Epiphany teach us to learn from each other what it 

means to be part of God’s history. As we share our 

own stories, we will hear echoes of that first Christ-

mas throughout this new year of grace.   

Pray for me as I pray for you always 

in Christ Jesus. 

Pastor James  

* * * * *   * * * * * 

Thank You for the Christmas Gifts 

The Outreach Committee thanks the congrega-

tion for their support of their many December pro-

jects. 

 On December 2, 2018 St. Mark’s Elves traveled 

to the Selinsgrove Center to once again share sto-

ries, songs, bubbles, balloons and gifts with the 

seventeen ladies of CM-6 and their caregivers.  It 

was a very special afternoon for the ladies and 

our elves.  Heartfelt thanks and appreciation to 

the congregation for their generous donations of 

money, body wash and pudding to fill in with 

the gifting. We were blessed to receive more 

from the ladies and their caregivers than we 

gave.  

 With assistance from congregation members, the 

residents of the Danville State Hospital received 

everything from batteries to packages of socks, 

hats, gloves, watches and wallets totaling 88 

clothing items and 78 batteries. These many and 

varied items were used where they were most 

needed.  A member of Redeemer Lutheran 

Church graciously delivered our donations to the 

hospital with those from Redeemer. The commit-

tee thanks all who participated in this outreach. 

 On December 9, 2018 three carloads of carolers 

visited with our Special Concern Folks and oth-

ers.  Thank you Bernadette Jones for making 

soup for our luncheon that day. To the folks, 

particularly our young people, who sang carols 

and delivered cookies thank you for taking time 

from your busy schedules to bring cheer to oth-

ers. 

 On December 14, 2018 we hosted a Red Cross 

Blood Drive in Fellowship Hall. Sixteen units of 

blood that included donations from Pastor West 

and Lou DeSeau were collected. This quantity can 

save up to forty-eight lives! Our next Blood Drive 

will be Friday, July 19, 2019.  

 Thank you to all the members of the congrega-

tion, who also took Christmas cards from our 

trees in the Narthex, added a cheery message and 

mailed them to our Special Concerns Folks and 

others we do not see as often as we would like. 

 The Christian Education Committee and the Out-

reach Committee thank the congregation for par-

ticipating in Reverse Advent. As of press time 

many boxes were being returned filled with food 

items and hygiene products. Look for a total 

count in an upcoming Sunday bulletin. 

 Many thanks to the several congregation mem-

bers who donated treats for 

the Christmas Eve hospitality 

that was served between the 

two services. It was a joyous 

time of food and fellowship. 

These gestures of Christmas spirit given by our 

congregation were sure to comfort the individuals 

receiving them in Christ’s name. 

* * * * *   * * * * * 

We found a container of cookies on our porch 

with a note from Becky, to enjoy the gift. We sur-

mised they were from the Carolers. We regret we 

missed your visit. However, we certainly have en-

joyed the delicious cookies. Thank you very much. 

We are sorry we missed your singing voices. 

~ Ron & Grace Arner' 
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Last night Har-

old and I had 

the pleasure 

of watching 

our grandson, Sean Jensen, play his first official 

game with the varsity basketball team at Loyalsock 

High School.  Sean was named to the team as a 

sophomore, which is a real honor. 

The evening began with the singing of the na-

tional anthem by our own Sadie Wentzel—she did 

a beautiful job singing what is a difficult number.  

Then we heard the Loyalsock Pep Band perform 

songs that really added to the excitement of the 

evening and spied Sadie’s sister, Taylor, as a mem-

ber of the group.  It was a wonderful St. Mark’s 

evening! 

Good news for Ed Barone- he recently joined 

Evergreen Wealth Solutions.  He was previously 

vice president senior client adviser for Wilmington 

Trust.  He is very excited about his new position 

and the contributions the education foundation is 

making in the community. Good luck, Ed!  

More news about Sadie and Taylor.  Taylor had 

her music audition at Penn State and Sadie has one 

coming up in January.   

Both girls were in the county band concert as 

were Jonah Schreckengast and Hannah Hauss-

mann.  At that performance Taylor was selected by 

the County Band Directors Association to receive 

their annual scholarship for outstanding, selfless 

leadership and dedication to music—a wonderful 

honor for Taylor. 

Sadie has earned a role in the upcoming musical 

“Little Shop of Horrors” at Loyalsock High 

School—it will be interesting to know what role 

she has! 

Warmest best wishes to all of you for a blessed 

Christmas and New Year and hopes  for real pro-

gress in our search for a new Pastor! 

~ Joyce S. Hershberger 

* * * * *   * * * * * 

Dear St. Mark’s family, 

What a wonderful surprise visit by the Christ-

mas Carolers last week!  Thank you for spreading 

cheer and for delivering the home baked cookies. 

Such a treat! 

My family and I sincerely appreciate your warm 

wishes and prayers during my recovery. 

Wishing you the many joys of Christmas! 

   ~ Elda Zeigler  

A Note from Worship and Music 

You may have noticed that the trees have been 

placed in the chancel earlier than in the past.  The 

Worship and Music Committee felt that as this 

would possibly add to another welcoming sign 

during Advent.  The trees were placed for the Sec-

ond Sunday in Advent and will be lit for the Third 

Sunday in Advent and the Senior High Sunday 

School class will adorn the tree with decorations 

following that service. 

The committee thanks Dan and Diana Zeigler 

for their work in getting the trees and bringing 

them to St. Mark's.  We also thank our "elves" who 

worked on getting the trees in place for the service 

on December 9.  They were, in no particular order, 

Ed Gair, Matt Fortin, Drew Haussmann (tree and 

body fixing), Tom Miller, Mel Wentzel and Levi 

Gair.  Special thanks to our senior elf, Lou DeSeau, 

for his arrangement of the tables and all-around 

assistance. 

* * * * *   * * * * * 

The new 2019 Altar Flower Schedule book 

is now ready.  Please check it and contact Sally 

Bjornstad (570-494-6637) with additions or 

changes. 

* * * * *   * * * * * 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD  

Thanks to your generous support, St. Mark’s 

packed 40 OCC shoeboxes in 2018!  Not only did 

we fill these boxes with all sorts of goodies, we 

raised the entire $360.00 needed to cover shipping 

costs. Thank you! Thank you! 

This year, the Christian Education Committee 

and Outreach Committee would like to challenge 

our congregation to pack 45 shoeboxes for 

OCC!  It can easily (and dare I say painlessly) be 

done with our simple, monthly collections.   

In January, we are collecting:  Fun Pads (small, 

activity pads), Journals, and Knit Hats 

These items may be placed in our red, OCC bin 

located in the narthex.  We are excited to see 

where this ministry takes us in 2019!  Thank you 

for your generosity in helping spread God’s love . 

* * * * *   * * * * * 

Vespers for Christian Unity 

A special Vespers service will be held on 

January 17th , at 7:00 pm, at St. Boniface 

Catholic Church on Washington Blvd..  

Everyone is welcome! 



JANUARY SERVICE SCHEDULES 

USHERS Early Late    

1/6 Mike & Herb M Jensen team/Ruth S 

1/13 Mike & Herb M Fortin team/Sally B 

1/20 Mike & Herb Hershberger team/  

                    Connie S  

1/27 Mike & Herb C Fortin Team/Cindy 

H 

 

LECTORS  Early Late     

1/6 D Haussmann H Hershberger 

1/13 W Haussmann L Rosini 

1/20 Dinah Labenberg J Hershberger 

1/27 Becky Pryor G Dancho 

 

ASSISTANT MINISTERS 

 Early Late    

1/6 D Haussmann R Huff 

1/13 W Haussmann  

1/20 B Haussmann K Dancho 

1/27 Becky Pryor L Rosini 

 

COMMUNION ASSISTANTS 

   Late    

Sorry, schedule not available at this time 

 

ACOLYTES   Late    

1/6  Sean Jensen 

1/13  Annika Waffenschmidt 

1/20  Owen Gair 

1/27  Hannah & Elizabeth H 

* * * * *   * * * * * 

Go Green for Gifting 

Have more Christmas gift bags, new greeting cards 

and tissue paper than you can use?  Donate them 

to the Outreach Committee for gift-

ing the ladies of CM-6 and others in 

2018.  Donated items can be placed 

in the tub in the Narthex.  

We are also in need of slipper socks 

that are now at clearance prices. They too may go 

in the tub in the Narthex. 

* * * * *   * * * * * 

Sharing in the Caring 

Ongoing Collections at St. Mark’s: 

United Churches Food Bank: Non-perishable food 

items are always in need. 

Shepherd of the Streets: Hygiene items in regular 

sizes, including diapers and hygiene items for 

infants. 

Soda Tabs: Collected for the Ronald McDonald 

House in Danville. Containers are in the Nar-

thex and Fellowship Hall. 

Bazaar Room: The Women of St. Mark’s need 

your items for our 2019 sale. It is a great time 

to sort through holiday/winter decorations 

and make a donation. 

We are no longer collecting cancelled postage 

stamps.  

Ongoing Activities at Redeemer Lutheran: 

Free Community Dinner: Thursday, January 10, 

2019 from 5:30—6:30. All are welcome. 

Daniel’s Closet: Making room for the 

new Christmas clothing your fam-

ily and you received? Donate 

your no longer needed clothing to Daniel’s 

Closet. Free seasonal clothing on Saturday, 

January 26, 2019 from 9:00—11:00 AM. Do-

nated clothing may be dropped off at Re-

deemer on January 24th from 4:00—6:00 

PM.  

If you have a large quantity of clothing that can-

not wait until the drop –off date you can now call 

Barb Horn @ 570-974-3744 or Carol Johnson @ 

570-772-6674 to arrange a mutually convenient 

time to take your clothes to Redeemer Lutheran. 

* * * * *   * * * * * 

Wheelchair Needed 

Currently all the wheelchairs at St. 

Mark’s are being used by congregation 

members to enable them to stay in 

their homes as they recover from/deal 

with health conditions. If you have a wheelchair in 

good condition that you no longer need, please 

consider donating it to the church for use by the 

congregation.  Please contact Becky Miller Pryor at 

570-971-4585 for details. 

* * * * *   * * * * * 

IT’S GAME DAY!! Sunday, January 20, at noon! 

All ages are welcome to come enjoy board games 

or cards. 

Bring finger-food or drink to share.  

Bring a friend—bring two! 

Join us in Fellowship 

Hall for an afternoon 

of fun! 

We look forward to 

seeing you there! 
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The Williamsport Music Club presents Handel’s 

Messiah, Sing-a-long, on January 6, 2019, at 3:00 

pm.  It takes place at Pine Street United Methodist 

Church, 441 Pine Stree, in Williamsport.  Admission 

is $10 for adults and $5 for students. 

* * * * *   * * * * * 

Just a quick report on the cookie baking event:  

Our cookie bakers created 112.5 dozen cookies, 

yes, 1350 cookies!  They were packed up to deliver 

to our home-bound friends during caroling, plated 

for Kid’s Night Out, the caroling luncheon, and the 

kitchen cabinet”—with some left over to go home 

with us.  Please consider joining us next year! 

* * * * *   * * * * * 

DIAL - A - DEVOTION  

Have you called yet? The number is 570-322-5762 

It's available 24 hours a day. Devotions are three 

minutes or less, change weekdays and once on the 

weekend, and are designed to lift your spirits and 

help you to have "A Closer Walk with God." The 

devotionalists this month are: 

1/7-13 Mrs. Patty Gohrs  

1/14-20 Mrs. Tiffany Haller 

Listen today and tell others about this ministry! 

* * * * *   * * * * * 

Hospitality Anyone? 

...and anyone can provide it as well as enjoy it! 

Volunteers are needed for either service to bring in 

a treat to share:   anything as simple as a box of 

cookies or some donuts would be welcome. 

A little bit of refreshment entices people to stay and 

talk—strengthening our community. 

If you feel you can help, there is a sign-up book in 

the narthex.  Thank you!! 

* * * * *   * * * * * 

WANTED & NEEDED Volunteers for Sundays 

A greeter for the Fellowship Hall door #4              

from 9:00—10:00 am. 

Please contact Carl Albright or Sally Bjornstad 

 

Our biannual Hobby Expo is scheduled for 

February 17, 2019!   

Have you thought about what you might want to 

display?  Do you sew, crochet, or knit?  Are you an 

artist?  Do you have a collection you’d like to 

share?  Are you a “crafty” person?  If you’re a cook, 

would you like to make something to share?  

For those who wish to exhibit their enthusiasms, 

contact Bernadette via email or sign up outside her 

door.  All presenters have up to an 8’ table on 

which to set up a presentation or demonstration.  

* * * * *   * * * * * 

PLACE TO BE FOR LUNCH WEDNESDAYS  

Join us Wednesdays for lunch and an interesting 

program! The lunch line opens about 11:45 a.m. 

and you are always assured of a tasty $6 lunch, 

warm ecumenical fellowship and a thoughtful pro-

gram designed to enrich your life mentally, physi-

cally, spiritually and socially. 

JANUARY: 

2- No Lunch - Hope your New Year is wonderful! 

9- Dr. J. Morris Smith, Th.D., Shepherd of the 

Streets,“We’ve Transitioned to Medical Only” 

16- Ms. Dana Brigandi and Ms. Robin Glossner, 

Staff at the James V. Brown Library, 

“Happenings and Connect Williamsport” 

23- Rev. Gwen Bernstine, Staff, United Churches, 

“Justice, Only Justice, You Shall Pursue” 

30- Tom Wetzel, Pianist, “Winter Wonderland” 

Plan to attend! Bring a friend! Enjoy interesting 

conversation, home cooked food, and something 

new to learn during the program! And it’s for regu-

lar folks like you and me! Join us each week! 

* * * * *   * * * * * 

MOVERS!  Family Promise has been blessed to have 

many donations coming in this year. More than we can 

currently move with the 3 of us in the office. 

We are planning to have one Saturday a month 

where we pick up and drop off donations. The hours 

would be 10-12 once a month. If you are available to 

help move some items from storage to client homes, 

donations to storage or just helping to pull our trailer, 

call the office (570) 567-7103 and ask for Jenny. 
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Patricia Alexander 

Rose View Center 

1201 Rural Ave., 223B 

Williamsport, PA  17701 

 

Jane Angle 

Leighton Place Sr. Lvg. Rm 206 

1251 Rural Ave. 

Williamsport, PA   17701 

 

Dottie Bingaman  

Williamsport Home 

1900 Ravine Rd.  

Williamsport, PA 17701  

 

Dottie Burd 

355 Girio Terrace, Apt. 3 

S. Williamsport, PA   17702 

 

Marie Byerly 

Arista Care Nursing Ctr. 

1445 Sycamore Rd.  

Montoursville, PA  17754 

Alona Hopler  

2114 Riverbend Road 

Allentown, PA   18103 

 

Reba Jacobs 

c/o Holly Carlson 

36 Linden Lane 

Danville, PA 17821 

 

Carol McMorris 

330 Forest Hills Circle 

Prescott, AZ 86303 

 

Ruth Pile 

Wmspt Home Care Ctr #105A 

1900 Ravine Road 

Williamsport, PA   17701 

 

Kay Poliska 

1100 Allen St. 

Montoursville, PA 17754 

 

Ed Richner 

1900 Ravine Rd. 

Williamsport, PA  17701 

 

Elizabeth Ruesskamp 

Rose View Center 

1201 Rural Ave. 

Williamsport, PA  17701 

 

Elda Zeigler 

Leighton Place Sr. Lvg. Apt. 209  

1251 Rural Ave.  

Williamsport, PA 17701 

 

Marion Waldeisen 

Williamsport Home 

1900 Ravine Rd. Bldg C Apt. 1213 

Williamsport, PA 17701  

SPECIAL CONCERNS LIST 

 

 

 

 

 

Shelby Weber 01/01 

Cecil Calvert 01/02 

Robert Shaible 01/03 

James Newcomer Sr. 01/04 

Mary Lou Doebler 01/06 

Susan Baker 01/10 

Andrew Zeigler 01/10 

Peter Zeigler 01/10 

Kathy Kolb 01/12 

Jackie Kinney 01/13 

Riley Weber 01/14 

Anna Zeigler 01/15 

Laura Zeigler 01/15 

David Butters 01/16 

Lee Doane 01/16 

Donna Boston 01/17 

Ruth Lamade 01/17 

Beth Miller 01/17 

Ruth Rees 01/17 

Herbert Poff 01/21 

Elizabeth Ruesskamp 01/22 

Tara Thorne 01/23 

Neil Eshelman 01/24 

Walter Doebler 01/25 

Marc Kinney 01/26 

Sean Buckman 01/28 

Linda Deseau 01/30 

Devin Owen 01/30 

Travis Thorne 01/30  

PLEASE TAKE NOTE THAT BULLETINS ARE 

CURRENTLY PRINTED NO LATER THAN 

WEDNESDAY MORNINGS.  PLEASE HAVE 

ANYTHING YOU WOULD LIKE AN-

NOUNCED INTO THE OFFICE NO LATER 

THAN TUESDAY MORNING.  DURING BUSY 

WEEKS, PLEASE CALL BY MONDAY. 

Newsletter articles due Wed., Jan. 12 

Council reports due Monday, Jan. 10 

Family Promise—Our next hosting is coming up very 

quickly: Jan. 13-20.   Thanks to all of you who already 

signed up for the hosting.  David and I will be making 

calls very soon to fill in those empty slots.  

I know David needs overnight hosts for Monday, 

Tuesday, and Wednesday.  I need to confirm Wednes-

day, Thursday and Saturday meal preparers.  At this 

point we do not know how many families we will 

have.  Please pray about helping and let David or me 

know when you want to help.  Deb: 570-323-1707 or 

dabuckman65@gmail.com   and David: 570-327-1627 

or FPStMarks@gmail.com 

Thank you for your time and God Bless  

mailto:dabuckman65@gmail.com
mailto:FPStMarks@gmail.com
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Tuesday January 1, 2019 
New Year's Day - Office Closed 
 

Wed January 2, 2019 
9:00am Morning Prayer 
 

Thu January 3, 2019 
9:00am Morning Prayer 
6:00pm Bell Choir 
 

Fri January 4, 2019 
9:00am Morning Prayer 
 

Sat January 5, 2019 
4:00pm Holy Communion 
 

Sun January 6, 2019 
Epiphany 
8:00am Holy Communion 
9:15am Sunday School 
10:30am Holy Communion 
11:45am Chancel choir practice 
 

Mon January 7, 2019 
9:00am Morning Prayer 
11:00am Staff Meeting 
7:00pm Civic Chorus Rehearsal 
 

Tue January 8, 2019 
9:00am Morning Prayer 
1:00pm City Pastors' Lunch 
6:30pm Outreach 
 

Wed January 9, 2019 
9:00am Morning Prayer 
 

Thu January 10, 2019 
Council Agenda Due 
9:00am Morning Prayer 
5:30pm Redeemer Community Meal 
6:00pm Bell Choir 
 

Fri January 11, 2019 
9:00am Morning Prayer 
 

Sat January 12, 2019 
Lion Article Deadline 
4:00pm Holy Communion 
 

Sun January 13, 2019 
FAMILY PROMISE HOSTING 
Baptism of our Lord 
8:00am Holy Communion 
9:15am Sunday School 

10:30am Holy Communion 
11:30am Remembrance of Baptism 

Milestone 
11:45am Chancel choir practice 
 

Mon January 14, 2019 
FAMILY PROMISE HOSTING 
9:00am Morning Prayer 
11:00am Staff Meeting 
7:00pm Civic Chorus Rehearsal 
 

Tue January 15, 2019 
FAMILY PROMISE HOSTING 
9:00am Morning Prayer 

 
Wed January 16, 2019 
FAMILY PROMISE HOSTING 
9:00am Morning Prayer 
12:00pm Lunch 'n' Fellowship 
 

Thu January 17, 2019 
FAMILY PROMISE HOSTING 
9:00am Morning Prayer 
6:00pm Bell Choir 
7:00pm Vespers for Christian Unity 
 

Fri January 18, 2019 
FAMILY PROMISE HOSTING 
9:00am Morning Prayer 
 

Sat January 19, 2019 
FAMILY PROMISE HOSTING 
4:00pm Holy Communion 
 

Sun January 20, 2019 
8:00am Holy Communion 
9:15am Sunday School 

10:30am Holy Communion 
11:45am Chancel choir practice 
12:00pm GAME DAY 
 

Mon January 21, 2019 
Martin Luther King Day 
9:00am Morning Prayer 
11:00am Staff Meeting 
6:00pm Civic Chorus Board Mtg 
6:30pm Council Meeting 
7:00pm Wmspt. Dog Training Club 
7:00pm Civic Chorus Rehearsal 
 

Tue January 22, 2019 
9:00am Morning Prayer 
6:00pm LSM at St. Luke 
Wed January 23, 2019 
9:00am Morning Prayer 
 

Thu January 24, 2019 
9:00am Morning Prayer 
6:00pm Bell Choir 
4:00pm Daniel's Closet Drop-off 
 

Fri January 25, 2019 
9:00am Morning Prayer 
9:20am Lion Crew 
 

Sat January 26, 2019 
9:00am Daniel's Closet  
4:00pm Holy Communion 
 

Sun January 27, 2019 
8:00am Holy Communion 
9:15am Sunday School 
10:30am Holy Communion 
11:45am Chancel choir practice 
 

Mon January 28, 2019 
9:00am Morning Prayer 
11:00am Staff Meeting 
6:30pm Safety Committee Meeting 
7:00pm Civic Chorus Rehearsal 
 

Tue January 29, 2019 
9:00am Morning Prayer 
 

Wed January 30, 2019 
9:00am Morning Prayer 
 

Thu January 31, 2019 
9:00am Morning Prayer 
6:00pm Bell Choir 
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